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Hi Genevieve,
I would like to add my voice of concern to the other residents of Giles Road Seaham. I
strongly oppose Hanson's proposal to expand their Brany Hill Quarry operations. I do not
want the peace and healthy lifestyle I have established in my home to be disrupted. I do my
utmost to leave as small a footprint as possible on our environment. I am also a busy
business owner in the local area so I have little time to read what they propose but a
concerned neighbour presented me with a flyer with your email address and asked me to
write to you expressing my thoughts.
I am not sure what you role is, but I am hoping you have some power in helping stop this
proposal.
Regards,

Seaham NSW 2324




